
From: Jeff Gossett <JeffGossett@scsenate.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/8/2018 12:36:24 PM
Subject: State House Committee

Sen. Setzler talked to LTG today.
 
He asked to be removed from the State House Committee in order to appoint an African American member. 
LTG agreed to appoint Senator Johnson.
 
Can you get a letter done for that appointment?
 
Thanks.
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